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(type-written} 

Dear Adami, 

w.o. to J. George Adami. 
15 May 1915. 

I had a very sympathetic letter from Keogh about the College of 
surgeons scheme. I think the College could discount the possi- • 
bility of a big army museum and do the work on the understanding that 
at any time the Millbank Museum could have selections of teaching 
specimens. ~ 

Why could not Martin take over Gurd".on his staff at the King 
George? M. is laid up at present, but I have dropped him a line, and 
you perhaps could see him in the course of a few days. 

J.G.A. * Fraser Gurd of Montreal. 

Sincerely yours, 
Wm. Osler. 

.. 


